
 
Interim City Administrators 

City of Lathrup Village 
27400 Southfield Road | Lathrup Village, MI  48076 

sstec@lathrupvillage.org 
Office: 248.557.2600 x 223 

 
 

COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Pam Bratschi, Scott McKee, and Susie Stec, Interim City Administrators 
DA: March 18, 2022 

RE: Planning Commission appointments 
 
On January 11, 2022 Robin Dillard-Russaw resigned from the city’s Planning Commission.  The 

vacancy was posted on the city’s website. Applications were received from the following 

individuals: 

 

 Mark Dizik 

 Robert “Bo” Tamarelli 

 

 

Suggested Motion: To appoint __________________________ to serve on the Lathrup Village 

Planning Commission to complete the term ending August 31, 2024 

mailto:sstec@lathrupvillage.org

